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Values Award Certificates: 

Congratulations to this week’s winners: 
Mabel, Tyler, Anais, Imogen, Phoebe, Ambre, Elspeth, Mia, 

Oliver, Jamie, Lily 

 
and to last week’s winners: 

Joseph, Malo, Cerys, Toby, Max, Woody, Maya, Samuel, Eva, 

Finley, Ronni, Lexie, Xanthe 

 

 

Dates for your Diaries: 

Year 5 Production – Wednesday 12th February at 

2pm 

Year 5 Production – Thursday 13th February at 

6pm 

M&M Production – Reception, Years 1, 2 & 3 – 

Friday 14th February 

Term ends at 3.15pm on Friday 14th February 
 

Additional INSET Day - Monday 24th February 

Year 1 Dance at Wood Green School – Thursday 

27th February from 10 – 11.30am 

School Discos – Friday 28th February 

Choir at Chipping Norton Music Festival – 

Saturday 7th March 

Year 4 Residential – Thursday 12th – Friday 13th 

March 

Year 2 Partnership Singing Concert at Wood 

Green School – Tuesday 17th March at 6pm 

Term ends at 3.15pm on Friday 3rd April 
 

Term begins on Monday 20th April 
 

Monday 27th January – Australia Day: 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our 

collection on Monday in support of the relief 

effort in Australia.  We raised £253.56. 

Value of the Month: Justice 

Newsletter Term 3: 2019/20 (9) 

 

    

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Please may I remind you that in the event of snow/emergency closure of the school, parents will be 
notified by e-mail or text, so please do let us know of any changes to your contact details as soon as 
possible.   Snow closures will also be on the OCC schools’ website and on the local radio stations (BBC 
Radio Oxford and Heart).  Please may I also remind you that children must bring coats to wear at 
playtimes during the cold weather and that it is advisable that children have a pair of jogging trousers 
and a sweat shirt in their PE kit for outside PE. 
Tim Edwards-Grundy 

mailto:office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk
http://www.blake.oxon.sch.uk/website


VOXY (Voice of Oxfordshire's Youth) and the 

Children’s Trust Board would like feedback from 

all children and young people in Oxfordshire, 

aged 8 - 18 and up to 25 with additional needs, 

about how supported they feel by the services 

they use.  We first shared this questionnaire in 

January 2019, and one year on we would like to 

see how supported children and young people 

feel now.  (Young people should complete the 

2020 version of the questionnaire, even if they 

filled in the 2019 version last year.) 

The online questionnaire is now available to 

share with children and young people, until it 

closes on Sunday 9th February:  

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/besupported   

 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week: 

This year, Children's Mental Health Week will 

take place from 3rd – 9th February.  Set up 

by children's mental health charity Place2Be, 

the week shines a spotlight on the importance 

of children and young people's mental health. 

This year's theme is “Find your Brave”.  We will 

be offering some additional activities across 

school throughout the week.  Please do read the 

letter sent home earlier this week. 
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